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Nursery Places for September 2018 
 

We will be allocating places very soon for our very popular school Nursery. Our Nursery provides children 
with  the opportunity to take part in many various actives such as:  
 

 Large and Small Imaginative Play 

 Maths 

 Language and Literacy 

 Art 

 Physical activities 

 Information Technology 

 Music, Dance and Drama Social Skills 

 Science – Knowledge and Understanding of the World 

 
If you haven't already applied and would like to do so, please call into the school office to complete an  
application form,. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 are learning about repeated  
addition and multiplication.  
Can you solve this problem.  

 
Sally gives out 12 party bags at the end of her 
party. Inside each party bag are 2  
balloons.  
How many balloons does Sally give out?  
 

 
 
 

Retirement News 

 
 

Mrs Boardman, our fantastic, caring and  

inspirational deputy head teacher will be  

retiring at the end of the summer term.  

 

Mrs Boardman has been a teacher in our 

school for  thirty years. She will be much 

missed by all of us and we wish her a long 

and very happy retirement. 

 

Mrs Lysons, our SENCo is also retiring in the 

summer term. She has provided a gentle 

guiding hand to many children and their 

 families over the last twenty one years. 

 

 



School Attendance Matters 
 

This week’s  
Attendance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our target for attendance is 96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to  

Class 11 
Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 6 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 2 

Class 
1 

Class 7 90.7 95.7 

Class 
2 

Class 8 96.7 99.7 

Class 
3 

Class 9 94.3 97 

Class 
4 

Class 10 92.7 95 

Class 
5 

Class 11 97.3 93.3 

Class 
6 

Class 12 95 98.7 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Wednesday 24th January 
Class 6 Stay and Read  

 
Wednesday 31st January 

Class 7 Stay and Read 
 

Friday 2nd February 
NSPCC Number Day 

 
Wednesday 7th February 
Stay and Read Pre School 

 
Wednesday 21st February  

Class 5 Stay and Read 
 

Thursday 1st February and Thursday 8th 
February 

Open Evening  
 

Tuesday 20th February 2.40p.m. or 
6.00p.m. meeting regarding Crosby Hall  

Year 2 
 

Full dates are available on the school 
website. 

St Margaret Mary’s Church Sunday Mass Times 
 

 
10.00 Family Mass with Children’s Liturgy  

11.30 Parish Mass– all welcome 

5.00 Parish Mass– all welcome 

 Thank you 

Thank you to all the parents who 

attended Class 6 Stay and Read. It 

was lovely to see how much the 

children enjoyed reading with the 

grown ups. We hope you enjoyed 

it too!! 

 

 Maths is very important  in 

everyday. Many jobs involve 

using maths. We are asking for 

volunteers to come into school 

and talk about how they use 

maths in their jobs. Are you a cook or caterer who 

needs to count and weigh ingredients? Are you a 

mechanic, who needs to check and measure different 

parts of a vehicle to make sure it is safe? Perhaps,  

you are a builder or joiner who carefully measures 

and calculates to work out what is needed? 

 

Please let your child’s class teacher know, if you 

would like to take part. 
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